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Employee Appreciation Posters 

Sherwood Oaks will join the nation in celebrating National Employee Appreciation Day on 

Friday, March 4. Department managers have shared fun facts from their departments for 2021 and 

made very colorful and informative posters thanking their staff. The posters will be hung on the 

wall across from the resident storage room (on the lower level) and displayed on the wall to the 

entrance of the Cranberry Lake Fitness Center. I encourage you to stop by and read them. You 

may be surprised by some of the statistics. 

 

New Armstrong Cable Boxes 

Some of you may have received notification from Armstrong that your current cable box is 

outdated and will soon no longer work. They are suggesting that an updated box be installed. 

We’ve been made aware that the new boxes do not show Channel 900/901 so we reached out to 

Armstrong for a remedy. I will keep you updated. 

 

New Community Nurse Director 

I’d like to welcome our new Community Nurse Director, Vicky Tremblay. Vicky has been 

working in the Community Nursing Department for the past several months and is currently 

training with Betty Wright. Betty has asked for an alternate role and will continue to work in the 

department. Vicky’s new role becomes effective on March 13. I’d like to thank Betty for her years 

of leadership, and she will continue to support and care for our residents.  

 

Farewell 

Executive Chef Fred Buchanan is retiring after many years of service at Sherwood Oaks. His last 

day is Friday, March 25. Join me in wishing him all the best in retirement and stop by for cake in 

the lobby on March 24 at 1:00 p.m. Cards for Fred can be dropped off at the reception desk. 

 

Spring Forward 

Spring is almost here! Remember to turn your clocks ahead one hour on Saturday night, March 

12, before you go to bed. 

 

 


